
 

  

                
               

Puerto Rico Metropolitan Planning Organization
San Juan and Aguadilla Transportation Management Areas 

(TMA) Public Input

Share Your Voice: Transportation Planning Public Input!
 

Please share your views with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) Puerto Rico and US Virgin Island 
Division and Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Region IV at a public questionnaire to provide your input on 

the transportation planning process in the San Juan and Aguadilla Transportation Management Areas.

To participate in this questionnaire, please access the following link 
https://forms.office.com/g/gQ5hLmDZHs or scan the QR code below with your mobile phone.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact:
 Federal Highway Administration, PR/USVI Division

Soniangeli Rodríguez 
s.rodriguez-reyes@dot.gov

787-771-2518

Bayoan R. Ortiz-Rios, P.E.
bayoan.ortiz-rios@dot.gov  

787-773-8452

The questionnaire will remain open until December 27, 2024.
For additional information, please call at (787) 721-8787 extension 51653 or email lusoto@act.pr.gov.
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